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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Stephanie Howard, Deputy Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF FDB(LOCAL) 

ADMISSIONS:  INTRADISTRICT TRANSFERS AND CLASSROOM 
ASSIGNMENTS  
 

DATE: March 24, 2020         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
ECISD would like to request the Board to approve the revision  of  TASB Board Policy 
FDB(LOCAL) Admissions:  Intradistrict Transfers and Classroom Assignments.  This 
policy has been updated with the recommendation from TASB to transfer information 
regarding day to day procedures to Administrative Regulations. 
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Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval to Accept the Revision of TASB Policy FDB(LOCAL). 
 
 
 


